
DOJ  URGED  TO  HOLD  SAN
FRANCISCO ACCOUNTABLE
The City of San Francisco is unconstitutionally encroaching on
the  religious  liberties  of  its  citizens.  Catholic  League
president Bill Donohue wrote to Justice Department Secretary
Bill Barr today urging him to require San Francisco public
officials to respect the First Amendment right of people to
worship.

To read his letter, click, here.
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